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Mr. Clair H. Fancy, P.E., Chief
Bureau of Air Regulation

Florida Department of Environmental
Regulation

Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

RE: Champion International Corporation (PSD-FL-126A)

Dear Mr. Fancy:

This is to acknowledge receipt your final determination and
Prevention of Significant Deterioration (PSD) permit for the above
referenced facility by letter dated July 17, 1991. The application
requests a PSD permit for the natural gas- flred Package Boiler #5
which previously operated under a temporary permit. The applicant
has proposed a NO, emission limit of 0.1 1b/MMBTU to be achieved
through a combination of flue gas recirculation and a low NOx
burner. We have reviewed the package as requested and have no
adverse comments.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on this package.
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. Gregg
Worley of my staff at (404) 347-5014.
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